
 

 

 

Year 2 Term 4 
Year 2 
 
Welcome to term four! 
 
We have an exciting 
curriculum planned for term 
4. The children have been 
making great progress in 
their learning and I look 
forward to sharing this with 
you at Parents Evening later 
in the term.   
 
We are continuing to learn 
to play a percussion 
instrument with Aidan.  We 
invite you to a musical 
showcase on Monday 30th 
March at 2.50pm.  
  
If you need to talk to the 
class teacher, please feel 
free to arrange to have a 
talk at any time - the door is 
always open! 

Mathematics 
 
In mathematics we will be 
learning to recognise, find, 
name and write fractions 
1/2, 1/3 , 1/4 , 2/4 and 3/4 
of a length, shape, set of 
objects or quantity. This 
learning will be supported 
through opportunities 
which allow fluency, 
reasoning and problem 
solving. 
 

 
 
Towards the end of term, 
we will be identifying and 
describing the properties of 
2D and 3D shapes. 
 
 

Writing 
 
This term we will be looking 
at a new book called ‘The 
Story Tree’.  
 
This story includes a 
wonderful collection of tales 
from around the world. We 
will be looking at an African-
American tale called ‘The 
Sweetest Song’. 
 
The children will be writing 
setting descriptions, a non-
chronological report and a 
narrative based around the 
story. 
 

 
 

Homework 
 
Homework will be given out every Friday. It would be greatly appreciated, if the red home 
learning books, could be returned each Thursday. 
PE 
 
This term, PE will be 
taught on Wednesday 
afternoons.  

Reading  
 
We want the children to 
love reading! It is 
important to read to 

General information 
 
Please make sure that all of your 
child’s clothing is named. It is easy 



  
Please could you kindly 
ensure that PE kits are 
kept in school. The 
school PE kit includes: 
black shorts or jogging 
bottoms, a white t shirt 
and black trainers or 
daps.  
  
 

your child and for your 
child to read to you.  
 
It is expected that your 
child reads to you at 
least four times a week. 
Please ensure you record 
all reads in their reading 
record. We see the best 
progress in those 
children who read 
regularly at home with 
an adult.  
 
 
The reading treat will 
take place on 
Wednesday 1st April 
2020. In order to attend 
the reading treat, 
children will need to 
read at least 24 times. If 
children read 34 times at 
home, they will be 
rewarded with a new 
book to take home.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

to return found jumpers and coasts 
if they are named.  
  
Please provide your child with a 
water bottle, preferably one that is 
reusable. Please can you make sure 
they are filled with drinking water 
only.  
  
The academy has a website and a 
twitter feed, which is regularly 
updated with both information and 
pictures. 
www.fromevaleacademy.clf.uk 
http://twitter.com/frome_vale?lang 
=en  
  
 
 
 
 

 

 


